
Erratum

REFERENCE: Opel KL, Fleishaker EL, Nicklas JA, Buel E, McCord BR. Evaluation and quantification of nuclear DNA from human tel-
ogen hairs. J Forensic Sci 2008;53(4):853–7.

We regret that the NIJ grant number cited on page 853 of the above publication was incorrect; therefore, the text that mentions the NIJ
grant is being replaced with this statement:

‘‘This project was supported by Grant No. 2005-MU-BX-K073 awarded by the National Institute of Justice, Office of Justice Programs, US
Department of Justice. The opinions, findings, and conclusions or recommendations expressed in this publication are those of the authors
and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Justice.’’
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